IL Progetto COME-IN! Si concludera il 30 settembre 2019.

Il 7 settembre si & tenuto alle ore 16:30 presso il Salone del Parlamento, Castello di Udine, I'ultimo
evento organizzato dalla Consulta per promuovere il LABEL e le linee guida COME-IN!.

Inoltre abbiamo il piacere di comunicare che I'11 settembre 2019 alle ore 17 si € tenuto al
Parlamento Europeo di Brussels I'evento finale del progetto e il Awarding Ceremony.

COME-IN! Final event and Awarding Ceremony

After three years the EU project COME-IN! led by the Central European Initiative — Executive
Secretariat comes to an end. The closing event will take place at the European Parliament in
Brussels on 11 September at 17.00 alongside with the first Award Ceremony of the COME-IN!
Label.

Launched in July 2016 and funded under the European Regional Development Fund (ERDF),
COME-IN! — an acronym for Cooperating for open access to museums towards a wider inclusion -
aimed at improving the capacity of cultural and museum operators to attract all visitors by
promoting cultural heritage and making sites more accessible to people with disabilities, allowing
all visitors to enjoy our cultural heritage in autonomy. Among the key outcomes of the project,
COME-IN! has elaborated guidelines to crosscheck the different dimensions of accessibility
throughout the service chain and to guide museums and galleries to provide satisfactory services
for all visitors, to train their staff and to design and organize accessible exhibitions. People with
disabilities were involved in all phases of the process.

The final event will be hosted by MEP Marion Walsmann and count with the contribution of
renowned speakers in the field of accessibility from the European Parliament, the Network of
European Museums Organisations (NEMO) and Associations for people with Disabilities.

The first Award Ceremony of the Label will be the occasion to reward six museums from lItaly,
Austria, Croatia, Slovenia, Germany and Poland, for their efforts in turning their exhibitions more
accessible and inclusive to all, following the accessibility guidelines developed within the project.

The label aims at being a worldwide label for museums engaged in accessibility, promoting
democracy, non-discrimination and equal opportunities, as well as accessible culture and equal
cultural rights for all interested people. It also promotes new ways of thinking and accessing culture
through multi-sensory experiences and innovative approaches. Furthermore, it aims at raising
awareness on the benefit of having various dimensions of inclusion as well as giving promising and
reliable information for visitors with disabilities.

For further information and participation to the event, please contact pergeaux@via-regia.org
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